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Å This newsletter is to say thank you to those who support Kiwanis Club of 
Kiev, Ukraine.  We appreciate your help & dedication, which is really 
important to us. 
Your open hearts give to many children in Ukraine a chance to feel happy 
itself and hope for better life.   
Kiwanis is one world family.  We know that now is an unstable time all 
over the world, but our unity can make the world different.   

Å  
During the year, we made many projects and you were a part of those 
projects through your caring and your gifts. 

Kiwanis of Kiev keeps working in directions: 



 
Work with young moms from crisis families and moms who are abandoned by husbands to help 
raise their children.  We have supported 30 young moms by giving them clothes and medicines. 
²Ŝ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ǘƻ ŎŀǊǊȅ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ aƻƳΩǎ /ƭǳō ǿƛǘƘ ŀōƻǳǘ рл ȅƻǳƴƎ ƳƻƳǎΦ  ¢ƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ 
have teachers & psychologists to help members of the club. 
 
  
  

 
  
  

Ministry for young mums 



We continue to carry out programs for 
children with  autism and other disability.   
And also  work with parents whose children 
have been diagnosed with cerebral paralysis 
by furnishing them with clothes and vitamins. 
 

Serving to handicap children 



Help to poor families whose basic need in a current year is clothes and materials for personal 
hygiene , clothing, toys  and baby food for small children. 

 

Support of poor families with children 



Support of ukrainian war refugees families  

We support war refugees & their families from the East of Ukraine with gathering & 
distributing clothes to the special centers for refugees.  For the Charity event for kids, 
we took girls 5-11 years old to the Princess Ball. 
  



Programs for children  

Last year at Easter, we met with about 150 children and each of them received a gift. 
Every child desires a gift, but not every child can go to the City Christmas events.  Not 
every family has the financial ability to give their children a gift.  Some children do not 
have parents and are being raised by their grandparents.  Childhood should be happy!  
So we want to makes a happy holiday for these children who have difficult lives, their 
fathers are involved in the war at Eastern Ukraine, or because of disabilities. 

Easter 2018 


